
 

A6 Fairfield Roundabout 

Project- community 

support… 

Having established contact with the Fairfield bowling 

club we were asked if we could lend a hand with the 

demolition and removal of the existing bowling green 

hut. The access and egress from the hut is via two flights 

of steps and through a narrow path leading to the club 

entrance on St Peters Road. The removal of the hut 

debris to the skips located on the road proved to be 

very demanding for the club members. We volunteered 

our time and manual labour to support the members in 

removing the debris from the hut location through the 

difficult access route and into the waste recovery skips  

With support from our site 

team including our sub-

contractors CR Civil 

Engineering and JC Balls 

we managed to fill the 

skips ready for collection.  
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Dear Galliford Try 

On behalf of Fairfield Club, we would like to thank you and your team for the 
fantastic effort put in by everyone who helped cart the demolished bowling 
hut debris up to the skips last week. The job would have taken us a long time 
as most of our members would have struggled with the steps and difficult 
access route. It has made a massive difference to us, and we wanted to thank 
you again. 

 


